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The Argentinean school boat Liberty Frigate will call at Havana harbor on official visit July 1,
Granma newspaper reported.

The Argentinean seamen will pay a courtesy visit to the Chief of the Cuban Revolutionary Navy,
to the Provincial Assembly of People's Power and the Naval Academy. They will also tour
places of historic and cultural interest.

A 21-gun salute by the Argentinean ship will announce its entrance to Havana on Tuesday
morning at 9 15 am, the articles reads, which will be reciprocated by a similar action by an
artillery unit of the Cuban Revolutionary Armed Forces from the Fortress guarding the bay.  
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